Transport Booking Guidance for Patients
NHS Norfolk has set up a new Call Centre for the booking of all hospital transport for patients of GP Surgeries in Norfolk to screen each journey for eligibility.  With effect from 31st October 2011 all bookings for NHS patients must be made through the Call Centre.

The Call Centre is open 08.00 – 20.30 Monday – Friday and 08.00 – 12.00 Saturday.   The dedicated number for patients is

0333 2404100 
You will need to have your NHS number and GP Surgery details.  You will also be asked a number of questions to assess your eligibility for free hospital transport.  

Staff at the Call Centre will book the transport for you from the information you provide.  If you are not eligible for transport alternative options will be offered.
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